
  

Carlton Way, Cambridge,   CB4 2DE 
 

School Telephone: 01223 359568 

Email:    office@arbury.cambs.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Ben Tull 

 
28th June 2024 
 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 

 
Classes for September 2024 

 
 
The table below shows which classes children will be moving on to next year and the teachers in each class. 
  
 

Current Class Teacher for Sept 2024 

 Class 1 – Miss A Ozakpinar 

 Class 2 - Mr B Sapsford 

Class 2 – Mr B Sapsford Class 3 - Mrs K Taylor 

Class 1 – Miss A Ozakpinar Class 4 – Mrs F Griffin / Mrs M Cook 

Class 3 – Mrs K Taylor Class 5 – Miss F Aurelio 

Class 4 – Mrs F Griffin / Mrs M Cook Class 6 – Mrs A Shearer (Miss Pearson) 

Class 6 – Miss A Pearson Class 7 – Mrs G Rose-Moore 

Class 5 – Miss F Aurelio Class 8 – Mr S Taylor 

Class 7 – Mrs G Rose-Moore Class 9 – Ms R Merriman 

Class 8 – Mr S Taylor Class 10 – Mrs H Harwood 

Class 10 – Mrs H Harwood Class 11 – Miss L Bright 

Class 9 – Ms R Merriman Class 12 – Mrs A MacDonald 

Class 12 – Mrs A MacDonald Class 13 – Miss R Telfer 

Class 11 - Miss L Bright Class 14 – Miss S Joomun 

Other Teachers Working in School 
 

Mrs Z Oram and Mrs H Sewell 

Senior Managers out of Class 
 

Mr B Tull, Mrs D Rawlins, Mrs K Dowdall, Mrs S Morris and Ms S Din. 

 
 

 
We will have our ‘meet the new teacher’ session on Monday 1st July, when children will visit their new class 
teacher for an hour in the morning.  Parents and Carers are also very welcome to drop in to their child’s new 
classroom after school on Monday 1st July and say hello to the new class teacher.  
 
 
 

Yours 
 
 

Ben Tull 
Headteacher 

 


